
Superintendent of Schools
Phone: 269-695-8401 Fax: 269-695-8450
401 West Chicago Street Buchanan, Michigan 49107

Our vision is to develop responsible, resilient, creative citizens capable of succeeding in a global society.

September 19, 2024

Dear Buck Families,

The BCS Safety Corner, a crucial section in our weekly
Bucks Blast, is dedicated to providing concise yet vital
information about safety processes, tips, and more directly
relevant to our school district. I would encourage you to take

time to read this section. You can always go back to review previous blasts at your convenience.

So far, the safety corner has included these topics:
● District Emergency Operations Plan gave an overview of why the plan is in place. August 29th

● Creating a Safe Environment- this section details the proactive measures we are taking to provide
support in our buildings, ensuring a safer environment for all. September 6th

● Communications during an emergency- this section included steps we will take to communicate with
families during an emergency. September 13th

● School Threats- outlines what to do if you hear about threats directed towards anyone or schools. It is
coming soon to the September 20th Bucks Blast.

School safety is a district priority, and your active participation and staying informed is a crucial step in
strengthening this priority. Once again, I encourage you to read our weekly Bucks Blast, which includes a
section on safety.

Sincerely,

Patricia Robinson
Superintendent

https://secure.smore.com/n/e6nb1
https://secure.smore.com/n/wb84r
https://secure.smore.com/n/wcvdy

